
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear CECFC Families, 

 

I hope you are enjoying your summer and doing something fun with your time off. I wanted to provide you with 

an update on the COVID-19 health guidelines we will be following next year. The following health guidelines will 

be implemented at the CECFC High School and McMurry Middle School during the 2021-2022 academic school 

year: 

 

Fully In-Person Learning 

• We will be fully in-person five days a week. 

• CEC’s virtual program is available for any students wishing to learn remotely next year. More 

information can be found here: CECFC Online Learning 

• Remote learning days may be implemented as needed due to events such as inclement weather or a 

COVID-19 outbreak in the school community. 

 

No Longer Requiring Masks/Face Coverings 

• Face coverings will no longer be required for any student or staff member; however, masks are 

recommended to be worn by those who feel more comfortable doing so or have not been vaccinated. 

• Face coverings will not be required in educational spaces or during educational activities. 

• CEC will be supportive of individuals that choose or need to wear masks. It is expected that every 

member of the CEC community will respect each other's decisions on these subjects and we will not 

tolerate bullying or harassment of any kind. 

 

COVID-19 Immunizations Not Mandatory 

• CEC will continue to provide information to the community about COVID-19 immunization opportunities 

as a courtesy for those who wish to access the vaccine. However, the COVID-19 immunization will not be 

required for staff or students.  

• Records of vaccinations for COVID-19 will also not be required. 

 

Visitors and Field Trips Resume 

• In the 2021-2022 school year, visitors will be permitted in schools with our normal security procedures 

as they were pre-COVID-19. Face coverings will not be required for visitors; however, they may wear 

one if they are more comfortable doing so. 

• Field trips, including out-of-state trips, will resume in 2021-2022. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

 

 

 

Collin Turbert • Head of School 
COLORADO EARLY COLLEGES FORT COLLINS 

4424 Innovation Dr. • Fort Collins, CO 80525 
970-377-0044 ext. 10112 
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